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Old Girls’ Association
August 2017

Strathearn School Old Girls’ Association was originally established to enable past pupils to keep in touch with the school and each other.

If you would like to be kept in touch by email about future school events, etc then please complete and return the slip below to:

Mrs A White

Principal’s PA (awhite794@strathearn.belfast.ni.sch.uk)

Please keep me in touch with the Strathearn Old Girls’ Association

Name __________________________________________________________________________

Address _________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________ Post Code _____________________________

Email address ____________________________________________________________________

Year of leaving school - 2017

Principal: Mrs N Connery MA, PGCE, PQH,  E-Mail: info@strathearn.belfast.ni.sch.uk

188 Belmont Road, Belfast, BT4 2AU  Tel: (028) 9047 1595, Fax: (028) 9065 0555


